
    

                                 HARI SRI VIDYA NIDHI SCHOOL,  PUNKUNNAM 

     SREE RAMAKRISHNA  ASHRAMAM  LANE 

       PUNKUNNAM, THRISSUR-680002 

 

Choice to appear for the remaining papers of ISC/ICSE year 2020 Examination 

 

The Council has instructed schools to get a consent letter from parents as regards 

their decision about the postponed Board Examination scheduled from 1st July to 

14th July 2020 for ICSE and ISC.   

Kindly treat this as urgent and mail the filled-in form, duly signed by the parent, to 

the school’s mail ID – harisrividyanidhischool@yahoo.com latest by 3 p.m, 18th 

June 2020. 

Please tick( √ ) ONE of the boxes below: 

1. I have no objection in my child……………………………………………………………………………...  

    UID No………………………… of  class…………………. in taking the Board Exams.  

          

                                                                 OR 

2. I have no objection in the Council’s decision to consider the internal marks / Pre-  

    board scores sent by the school for the pending papers. 

 

    Parent’s signature 

 

   Date: 
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